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October 25, 1974

Mr, James R. Miller

Chief Directorate of Licensing
Atomic Energy Commission
Warhington, D. C. 20545

Dear Mr, Miller:

After reviewing the Commission's additional reguirenents
for our submission of a current Source Materials License
Application (SUB-526), we find the earliest feasible date
for submission of this application is February 20, 1875.

Upon completion of the license application, we will begin
draf+ing the Environmental Assessment document. The ex~
pected submission date for this document is June 20, 197S5.

You may be assured that we will make every effort to submit
these documents prior to the dates indicated.

Please contact us if you have additional questions concerning
this matter.

Very truly yours,

RN
[ &

A. D. Riley
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Plant Manager 554”//

cc: Mr. J. C. Bishop
Mr. R. W. Yates
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